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Community Impacted by Developing Story
[bookmark: _GoBack]CITY, STATE (November 13th, 2015) – The XXXXXX School District is saddened to hear of the recent developments in the investigation into the death of XXXXXXXXXX.  Anytime a tragedy impacts the school’s alumni, it affects everyone in the community.  We understand that there are conversations taking place that include not only XXXX, but another graduate of our schools.  Our focus at this time is to assist the students we currently serve who may be emotionally impacted by this situation.  At all times our primary concern is the safety and well being of our students and community.


# # #
